
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

September 7, 1938

Dear Mr. Keyniger,

Tour telegram has arrived in the absence of Mr. Doug la a 

from the University. Te iuvc, however, made a good cany enquiries here 

with a view to finding eoiaeona who would fill the positions you outline, 

unfortunately without success. It happens to be a bad time of the year 

as the University is not in aeaalon yet, and we cannot reach many of the 

departmental heads who might have had likely candidates. The University 

does not have an employment bureau where such information is readily 

accessible. I « so sorry that in the absence of the Prinoitml we were 

not able to be of real help to you in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

S. I/tmbert Keyniger, Kcq., 
The Lebanon School,

New Iebanon, N.Y.

Principal’s Secretary


